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It’s that time of year again…  
Spring is just around the corner and you and your pets are 

probably itching to go and spend time outdoors after a long 

winter. This warmer spring weather, however, brings two 

new challenges to both you and your pet: ticks and 

mosquitos. Ticks emerge as soon as the snow melts in the 

spring. They are notorious for carrying and transmitting Lyme 

disease, a serious and potentially life-threatening illness to 

both humans and pets. We advise owners who are planning 

on spending time outdoors with their pets to consider 

vaccinating them against Lyme disease. We also recommend 

using tick prevention starting April 1st to best and your pets. 

Upcoming Events at the Clinic  
Saturday March 16th at 10:00am - Dr. Leigh Chisholm 

will be hosting an information session on Lyme disease.  

 

 

Rayne Food Presentation Recap 
On Saturday February 16th we hosted our first in-clinic 

presentation. We would like to thank our Rayne Food rep 

Wanda for coming in and giving such an informative 

presentation on pet nutrition. 

Photos for a Fabulous Cause!  
Starting on April 1st, we will be doing an Easter photo 

booth. Bring your pet in for a $2 Easter photo with props 

and costumes!  All proceeds will be donated to the 

Winnipeg Humane Society. We thank you in advance for 

your generosity!      

February Prize Winners 
Congratulations to our two prize winners for the month 

of February! Lola (left) was the winner of our Rayne Food 

presentation door prize of yummy treats. Pepper (right) 

won her people the February newsletter iHop gift card!  

Word Scramble! 
Unscramble the following letters to spell two words! 

The first person to phone in with the correct words 

wins a $20 gift card to Jugo Juice! And the second 

person wins a $10 gift card to Pronto Pizzeria! 

 

          

 C T K I   E S N O A S 

 

 

Heartworm is a parasite that can be transmitted to both 

dogs and, occasionally, cats by mosquito bites and can 

cause serious health complications in your pet. Heart worm 

prevention is given once a month for 6 months, beginning 

around May 15th.   

For more information on both tick and heart worm 

prevention, please contact us at Seasons Vet Clinic. We 

would be more than happy to answer any of your 

questions!  

 


